
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: "Dan Dunkelberg"; Robbie Runnels; Josh Halcomb; John Farrell
Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hensley, Chad, EMNRD; Velez, Nelson, EMNRD
Subject: (Extension Approval) NAPP2129527589 SALT DRAW 28 FEDERAL SWD #1
Date: Thursday, January 6, 2022 11:06:00 AM

RE: Incident #NAPP2129527589
 
Dan,
 
Your request for an extension to April 11th, 2022 is approved.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Dan Dunkelberg <dan@trinityoilfieldservices.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 5, 2022 9:03 AM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Robbie Runnels <rrunnels@mewbourne.com>; Josh Halcomb
<josh@trinityoilfieldservices.com>; John Farrell <john@trinityoilfieldservices.com>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 1st Extension Request _ NAPP2129527589 SALT DRAW 28 FEDERAL SWD #1
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Good Afternoon, 
 
Under the new spill rule, a Closure Report is due for the above release on 1/11/2022.  Respectfully,
Trinity Oilfield Services, on behalf of Mewbourne Oil Co., is requesting a three-month extension until
4/11/2022 in order to perform further delineation and remediation.
 
Sincerely,
 
Dan Dunkelberg
Environmental Professional
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Trinity Oilfield Services & Rentals, LLC
Cell: (575) 602-2403


